
MG:mh 
 

 
 City of La Crosse Engineering 
 400 La Crosse Street 
 La Crosse, WI  54601 
 Phone (608) 789-7505 
 
 

     June 6th, 2024 
 

                                      
PROJECT: Riverside Park Irrigation System 

            
 
To the Board of Public Works 
 
 
Dear Board of Public Works Members: 
 
 
The following quote was received for the project Riverside Park Irrigation System: 
 
 
Property Reliance, LLC      $163,250.00     
 
 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the quote proposal to Property Reliance, LLC in the 
amount of $163,250.00. 
       
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Matthew Gallager, P.E. 
      Director of Engineering & Public Works 
 
        


